
 

 

 
DATE: December 18, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Decision of BCMB Hearing Panel 
 
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 

On November 19, 2020 the BCMB held a hearing to determine the outcome of allegations made 
against the Fort Saskatchewan Bottle Depot. In accordance with BCMB By-law, a Hearing Panel 
comprising of BCMB Board Members was appointed to make this determination. By request of the 
Parties, this hearing was held in private, via written submissions to the Panel. The Hearing Panel 
has come to conclusion and provided a written decision on this matter. You may find the written 
decision on the BCMB website at the following link, under the “Hearing Decisions” tab: 

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/whats-new/bcmb-hearings/ 
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